
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CSI/SRU 
 
September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Welcome Back  
 

A new school year is upon us and we look forward to welcoming all students back 
this week.  A reminder that all students must attend in full uniform. 
 
As informed previously: 
 
Wednesday 6 September – Year 7 only 
Thursday 7 September – All year groups  
Friday 8 September – All year groups 
 
ParentPay details for all Y7 students will be sent as soon as they are forwarded to us 
from ParentPay.  Cash can be brought into school in the interim to credit accounts. 
 
For all year groups, the student data collection sheets will also be sent out during the 
first two weeks, please return these as soon as possible so that we have up-to-date 
information on your child/children. 
 
This week will see higher temperatures than normal so please ensure students bring 
a refillable water bottle and sunscreen.   
 

If you have any queries, please contact us via info@parkside.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Sinclair 
Director of Pastoral Care 
 
 


